reold 12/16/94

THE ASSOCIATION OF THE BAR OF THE CITY OF NEW YORK 42 WEST 44TH STREET NEW YORK 10036-6690 FAX: (212) 398-6634

FERN SCHAIR SUSSMAN EXECUTIVE SECRETARY AND CHIEF ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER (212) 382-8620 ALAN ROTHSTEIN
COUNSEL TO THE EXECUTIVE SECRETARY
(212) 382-8623

December 13, 1994

Doris L. Sassower, Esq.
Director, Center for Judicial Accountability
Box 69, Gedney Station
White Plains, NY 10606-0069

Dear Ms. Sassower:

Barbara Robinson has asked me to respond to your letter and materials she received from you regarding your certiorari petition in the United States Supreme Court. We recognize that your submission addresses significant issues and that you have sought the Association's assistance a number of times in the past few years. We were pleased to have provided assistance with regard to professional liability insurance matters you raised, and understand from you that John Haley was most helpful in pursuing your interests.

With regard to your certiorari petition, the Association has reviewed your extensive submission and has determined that it is unable to make a submission on your behalf. The Association submits briefs only in the rarest of cases, and then only with the active participation of a committee of the Association.

Sincerely,

Alan Rothstein

AR:ayh

arlussowe